
Dear Senate Committee on Housing.

I support Senate Bill 852 as a reasonable way to raise funds to help thousands of Oregonians who are struggling with housing 
issues or lack of adequate housing. 

I also own rental property and still support this bill. And if my income was above the thresholds, I would still support this modest 
reform.
Anne Catlin


